
CELT Faculty Fellows Applications Now Being Accepted

We are pleased to announce that we are now accepting applications for the Fall, 2012 CELT
Faculty Fellows Seminar, offered through the Center for the Enhancement of Learning and
Teaching (CELT).

At Tufts, we pride ourselves on valuing scholarship and research. Even as we advance our
research and scholarship, we must continue to strive for excellence in teaching and renew
ourselves as educators in light of new research on the process of learning, rapid developments
in the fields we teach, changing demographics of our students, and new technologies.

The intent of the CELT fellows program is to create a learning community where faculty can
reflect on effective teaching to enhance learning, share insights and best practices from their
teaching through conversation and observation. We will read a common book over the
summer that will, along with participant interests, help shape the fall sessions. This is a unique
opportunity for Tufts faculty to increase their knowledge about student learning and to
enhance their teaching skills, and we strongly encourage all interested faculty to submit an
application for the Fall 2012 semester.

Schedule
There will be a brief introductory meeting for participants on Thursday, May 3 at 10:00 am -
11:30 am.

The seminar will meet 8 times over the Fall 2012 semester from 8:30 am to 11:45 am on the
following Thursdays:

September 13, 20
October 4, 18

November 1, 15, 29
December 6

To Apply
To apply to become a CELT Faculty Fellow, please send an email by March 28th to
celt@tufts.edu with your:

 Name, Title (e.g., Professor, Part-time lecturer), and email address
 School and department affiliation
 Indication of how long you have been teaching,
 Fall teaching schedule
 Brief statement of interest outlining what you hope to gain from this experience
 Any scheduling conflicts for the dates outlined above

Applications will be reviewed at the beginning of April, and we will notify all applicants by the
middle of April. There is a small stipend for participating in the Seminar. If you are selected to
participate, an email from your department chair expressing approval of your participation will
be required.

Deadline for applications is March 28, 2012
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